
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Nursery we have had a wonderful week talking 

about real life superhero’s who work in the Emergency 

services to help us. The children have enjoyed learning all 

about the police and the fire service. They have loved taking 

part in a range of adventures being firemen and 

policemen/lady. 

We discussed the roles of these professionals and how they 

help us. To continue this theme, I would like your child to 

draw a picture of someone who has helped them in the last 

few weeks. With your child, talk about what they did and 

scribe what they say underneath their pictures.  

Could you please bring your completed pictures into Nursery 

so that the children can share their work with the class. 

Many thanks,  

Mrs Lukman   

 

 

 

Friday 21st June 2024 

Please complete 

homework by 

Wednesday 26th June 

2024. 


